

# SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

September 7, 1976

### Did You Know ...?

...that the Davison Society office is back in operation! Check the office door for the new hours. Welcome back!!

# Special-For Y'all

#### BUDGET REQUESTS

All student organizations, groups or individuals wishing to be funded by the Davison Society are requested to submit budget requests with itemization of expected expenditures to the Davison Council Budget Committee in care of Anthony Limberakis, Box 2850 DUMC by Friday, September 17.

ATTENTION: STUDENT GROUPS INTERESTED IN DAVISON SOCIETY RECOGNITION

Each year all student groups associated with the Davison Society <u>must</u> apply for recognition and sponsorship by the society. This includes all student groups who desire to use the Medical Center facilities and/or those wishing to receive funds from the Davison Society (i.e. Sex Ed, Edgemont Clinic, Primary Care, etc.) Application must be completed by a representative of the group and returned to Box 2747 by <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>September 15</u>. Application forms can be obtained from the <u>Davison Society office</u> on the 6th floor. Any questions? Contact Ed Buckley, Box 2747 DUMC.

#### ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING

The Forum for Primary Care will hold its first meeting of the year on Thursday September 16, at 8:00 PM at Dr. Collin Baker's house, 3819 Nottaway Drive. We will be planning future directions, and First Year students are enthusiastically encouraged to attend. Spouses and friends are welcome. In order that we can arrange for refreshments, please sign up on the sheet by the P.O. For more info, contact Bill Griffin, Box 2760, phone 489-8230.

AMSA-American Medical Student Association

Anyone interested in joining AMSA needs the information packet. It is available by sending your name, and box number to Sid Gospe, Jr., Box 2755. To join AMSA, send a check for \$15.00, for your entire med school membership, with the form from the information packet mentioned above.

#### TENNIS ANYONE?

Plans are underway for a student-faculty tennis tournament for a Sunday in mid-October. Contact Davison Society Social V-P, Ben Carey, Box 2728 for organizational help.

#### SCHOOL GOTCHA DOWN?

Instant fame available through your pencil. Space available in <u>Shifting Dullness</u> for budding reporters or columnists. Contact Eric Yoder, Box 2891 or Jodelle Groeneveld, Box 2761.

## contests

AMSA-Eaton Medical Art Competition for electron photomicrography, medical illustration, and medical photography; contact Sid Gospe, Box 2755.

Anyone interested in the Eastern Student Research Forum, a competition for originial research, with the winning paper to be presented at the University of Miami in late February, write:1977 Eastern Student Research Forum, University of Miami School of Medicine, P.O. Box 520875, Miami, Florida 33152.

## Symposium

AMSA members only, interested in fall workshop, October 22-24, in Atlanta, contact Sid Gospe, Box 2755 for information on carpools and travel expenses.

Six mature MD's playing golf together were overtaken by two younger golfers. Suddenly an oncoming ball hit one of the older doctors in the head. The man's pain was intense, and all five gathered around their colleague solicitously. Just then the young man who had hit the drive pushed his way through the group, shouting "Gangway! I'm a medical student. Let me through so I can examine this man!"